
STUDENT BULLETIN 
October 28, 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
The future is that time when you'll wish you'd done what you aren't doing now.

Arthur Zito

WE NEED YOU;
Come and go witnessing with us this weekend. Meet at 6:00 p.m. in the SUB prayer 
chapel on Friday night for Sea-Tac and Seattle Center.
CONGRATULATIONS:
Congratulations to our new cheerleaders; Bonnie Batchlor, Mary Shellberg, Joy 
North, and Pam Basom.
Also, to Weldyn Houger, Student at large elected to the Student Council.
MISSIONS MIG:
—

The Far East Geographical Group of the Missions MIG will have a tire of fasting 
and prayer Sunday evening at k:J>0 in the SUB prayer chapel. Please attend.
SERVICEMENS MIG:
The Servicemenfs center will be open this Saturday. Rides will be provided. Meet 
in Perks Hall at 1:̂ +5 p.m. and we will return at 5 :̂ 0. (Food will be provided for 
afternoon workers) In the evening the bus will leave Perks Hall at 5*30 and return 
at 10:30. Souls are dieing . . .  Do you care?
There will be a Servicemenfs MIG meeting Friday, October 30 during Chapel in C-3* 
will be discussing week-end activities. Thank you.

* FROM THE BOOKSTORE:
The Commentary Sale for this quarter is coming up. (Nov. 2-6) $5 down on set and $2
on single volumes will order any commentary you wish at 20% off. Be sure to check our 
new arrivals.
GOSPEL TEAM LEADERS MEETING:
There will be a meeting of all approved Gospel Team Leaders Friday, October 30 during 
chapel in L-101. A corresponding meeting in L-103 will be held for all ladies vocal 
groups that are presently working with a gospel team leader.
HELP:
Rev. David Peck would like to know if any young men would be willing to help out Sunday 
mornings in the services at Zicn Mission in Seattle. Brother Peck would provide a ride 
from the College. Interested persons should telephone Brother Peck at VA 2-627^-.
MEDICAL AUTHORIZATION/REIORTS:
A number of students have yet to submit Medical Authorizations/Reports. These are 
important. Memoranda have been sent out from the Admissions Office concerning them, and 
the immediate cooperation of the students will be to the mutual interest of both the stu­
dents and the college. At this time, it is more important that the authorizations, signed 
by parents be turned in first and then the Medical reports completed by students’ physicians.
INTRAMURAL FLAG FOOTBALL:
Winners last Saturday - Saints, Bucks, and Marrieds. Congratulations!! This Saturday’s 
schedule is F-Troop vs. Bucks - 9-00 Saints vs. Red Dogs - 10:00 Bombers vs. Marrieds - 11:00.
NEEDS A RIDE:
Rebecca Mohr needs a ride to down town Seattle across from Frederick and Nelsons by 6:00 p.m. 
and to be picked up at 9:30 p_.m. every Thursday evening. P5!0^----—
Lanette Nine needs a ride to Spokane for the Thanksgiving holiday and will share expenses. 
Contact 3;;* Annex.
FROM THE WOM TREASURER:
Friday the 30th, our Chapel will feature Rev. Finke, the Mexico Missionary involved in 
village evangelism. Our offering goal is set at $400. Your continued faithfulness to 
God’s work is appreciated - Around the World!! Last week the offering was $183.82.
EVANGELISM VISITATION:
The Personal Evangelism class will be going to Juanita on November 7 to knock on doors and 
speak to people about Christ. If you wish to share in this ministry, please meet at 8:̂ -0 
a.m. in frond of the Cafeteria to join the car pool. We will be returning at 12:00 noon.



CROSS COUNTRY TEAM:

i- S ” S S  forgt S . t0I»2 Hillard,
Dale Dyck, Grant Hill, Roger Craig, Jim Eylander, Warren Erxckson, and Steve Howar .

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:
A Single fellow or married couple are needed to work 
the Tacoma area, Sundays and every other Wednesday. 
Office.

as youth ministers in a church in 
Contact the Dean of Students


